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The regular meeting of CANDO was called to order at 6:00 p.m., on Tuesday, February 15,
2022.  The meeting was conducted by Zoom video-conference.  The Chair and
Secretary-Treasurer were present.

The Chair noted the resignation of Neal Kern due to his having moved out of the
neighborhood.

The agenda and minutes of the January and February meetings were approved unanimously.

Councilor Stapleton answered questions on how the City decides street repair priorities,
road improvements, etc.  The councilor in this context brought up the upcoming bond
measure, and the Council’s intention to use an “equity lens” to decide what projects to
include, acknowledging that many roads and sidewalks throughout the city have suffered
neglect, and that the most heavily traveled routes – especially those already seen to be
“alligatoring” – warrant prioritization.  She also reported on the City Council’s recent
activities.

There being no further business before the board, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 6:30.


